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ALERT 

 
 

To: Practitioners of the American Chemistry Council 
Product Approval Code of Practice 

 
Date: December 1, 2003 
 
Re: Sequence IIIG-A Registration 
 
 
On November 19, 2003, the American Chemistry Council Petroleum Additives Product 
Approval Protocol Task Group (PAPTG) agreed that the Sequence IIIG-A, an engine test, would 
be brought into the Product Approval Code of Practice.  Accordingly, registration of the 
Sequence IIIG-A will start Tuesday, December 2, 2003 (12:01 a.m. EST). 
 
Any Sequence IIIG test started from August 12, 2003, when the Sequence IIIG became a 
registered test, through December 1, 2003, may be retroactively registered as a Sequence IIIG-A 
test.  Additionally, the Sequence IIIG-A may be dual registered with the Sequence IIIG.  There is 
only one registration fee for dual registrations. 
 
 
 
 
 
        W.D. Anderson 
        W.D. Anderson  
        Manager, PAPTG 
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